
CORI FORMS WILL BE REQUIRED FOR ALL NURSING APPLICATIONS 

 

Effective Monday, December 4, 2023, all applicants for nursing licensure and advanced 
practice authorization will be required to have a Massachusetts criminal history 
background check completed before becoming licensed or issued an Authorization to Test 
for the NCLEX. CORI forms will now be part of the online application and must be 
completed. Checks of the Massachusetts Sex Offender Registry will also be conducted 
prior to licensure. This check does not require any additional documentation to be 
completed.  
  
 


